
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish of Killeeshil  
 Church of the Assumption Tullyallen, St Joseph’s Ackinduff, St Patrick’s Aughnagar                                                                                   

Fr. Pat Hannigan P.P.   

Parish Office:  028 8776 1211   

Email: killeeshilparish@yahoo.co.uk 

Website:  parishofkilleeshil.com 

Parish Webcam:  www.mcnmedia.tv  

 

 

Baptism  
   We welcome into our community: 
  

Ada Mary Quinn 

 

                                                                    

 Schedule for Week Beginning 19th March 2023 
Fourth Sunday of Lent 

 
Sat Vigil   Ackinduff 7.00pm Paul Quinn 

Sun 19th  Aughnagar 9.00am Thomas Mc Nally 

Sun 19th  Tullyallen     11.00am  Dec’d Members of Rafferty Family (Killymoyle) 

Mon 20th  Ackinduff 7.30pm Angela Daly (1st Anniv) 

Tue 21st  Aughnagar 10.00am  

Wed 22nd  Tullyallen 10.00am Special Intention  

Thurs 23rd  Ackinduff 10.00am  

Sat Vigil  Ackinduff 7.00pm Gerry Mc Cann (30th Anniv) 

Sun 26th  Aughnagar 9.00am Bernard, Annie, Mick & Ita Gormley 

Sun 26th  Tullyallen 11.00am Charlie & Dan Carberry & Dec’d Members of Carberry Family 

We Remember All Those Who Have Gone         
Before Us     
 

Eileen Mallon (Kildress) 
Nellie Corr (Coalisland) 
Annie Clarke (Manchester) 

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

Killeeshil Parish Pastoral Council aims to meet the pastoral 

needs of the people of the Parish through fostering a more 

active involvement in living out Christ’s mission.                                                             

Like the Good Samaritan, we value each Parish member and 

Dates for Your Diary 2023 
  

     Ceremony of Light  
Sunday 23rd April 11.00am 

Tullyallen 
 

      Confirmation   
Thursday 11th May 5.00pm  

Tullyallen 
 

 First Holy Communion  
Saturday 20th May 11.00am  

Tullyallen 

Cardinal MacRory Pastoral Area 

Clergy 

 

Ballygawley:                                                

Fr. Michael O Dwyer  Tel: 028 8556 7096 
 

Aghaloo & Carnteel:                                  

  Fr. Cathal Deveney  Tel: 028 8555 7212 

   Fr Dermot Mc Caul  Tel:  028 3756 8288 
 

Beragh:                                             

 Fr Sean Mc Cartan  Tel:028 8075 8206 

  Fr. P.J. Mc Crory    Tel: 028 8075 8344 



Mothers Day Prayer 
 

Dear God, we thank you for mothers. 
We thank you for all those who care for us in quiet,    

often unrecognised ways. 
We thank you for all those who care for others                           

in patience and love. 
We are sorry for those times when we have failed to care 

for others and pray that you will teach us to care as you do. 
Hold all mothers and carers in the light of your presence  

and guide them to you. 
 

 Amen.  

Thank You                                                                   
A  sincere word of thanks and appreciation to all those who 
made their parish contributions  during the week. In these 
challenging times your support and solidarity means a lot. 
Weekly Collection    £2,061.00  
Standing Orders:  Allied Irish Bank, Dungannon 
Account No:  18169094.  Sort Code: 93 82 89 
Anyone who would like to contribute via Standing Order can 
do so with the above details. 
Online Donations: Anyone wishing to make an online          
donation can visit www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate the 
“Donate to our Parish” button. 
 

Chrism Mass 
Archbishop Eamon, along with the clergy of the diocese, will 
celebrate the Chrism Mass on Wednesday 5th April at 
7.00pm in St Patrick’s Cathedral, Armagh.  All are welcome.  
In particular, an invitation is extended to families and schools 
in the diocese with children who will be Confirmed this year. 
The Mass is also available via Armagh Parish Cathedral 
webcam at www.armaghparish.net.  

Ministries for 25th/26th March 
 

Ackinduff 
Eucharistic Minister: Pat Traynor 
Reader:   Kieran Traynor________ 
Aughnagar 
Eucharistic Ministers: Amy Mulgrew  
    Padraig Callaghan 
Reader:   Claire Donnelly _____ 
Tullyallen 
Eucharistic Ministers: Joanne Goodwin 
    Sheila Loughran 
    Declan Begley 
Reader:   Michelle Foster 

St Ciaran’s College 
A fantastic opportunity is currently available for young 
people over the age of eighteen, up to senior citizens,    
volunteering in our school community.  If you are           
interested in gaining valuable experience in a school set-
ting, working with our young people in a variety of        
areas, or if you would like to make more use of your free 
time, we have limited spaces available to deliver the           
following on a one to one or a group basis: 
 Literacy & Numeracy Support  
 Sports Coaching 
 Gardening 
 Hospitality 
If you are interested please email mmcann590@c2ken.net 

Killeeshil G.F.C. 
Alphalot:  Jackpot £10,000.  Monday’s Results - A T U V W 
Lucky Dip Winners:  Una Quinn & Fiona Daly. 
Lotto is every Monday at 9.00pm.  To join our Lotto,              
envelopes are available from Cabragh Spar Shop, from any of 
the committee members or check out our Facebook. 

Killeeshil Community Centre 
Clean Up: Spring clean/litter pick up will take place 
throughout the parish on the weekend of 25th/26th 
March.  Litter pickers can be collected on Friday 24th 
March between 7.00pm and 8.00pm from the Community 
Centre. Any queries contact 07765087794. 
Physio Led Pilates: Tuesdays.  Improvers - 8.00pm            
Mixed Level (suitable for beginners) - 9.00pm.  No class        
on 28th March or Easter week.  Text or pm Joanne on 
07835166402 to secure your place. Limited space                
available but your name can be placed on a waiting list.  
Easter Floral Workshop:  Monday 3rd April at 8.00pm. 
Pre booking is essential. If you are interested in taking 
part please contact 07765087794. Cost £5.  
Roller Skating Disco: Saturday 25th March from 5.00pm 
to 6.00pm. Aged 7 plus. £3 per child with family discount.  

Turkey/Syria Earthquake Appeal 
The special collection taken up last weekend in our parish 
for the Turkey/Syria Earthquake Appeal amounted to 
£5,945.00 + €20. This was an extremely generous                
response to this urgent appeal.  Thank you to everyone 
who contributed.  A cheque for this amount has been           
forwarded to Trocaire/Caritas Internationalis.   

First Confession 
Congratulations to our Primary 4 girls and boys who received 
the Sacrament of First Confession on Tuesday last.  Thanks to 
parents and teachers and all who helped prepare the            
children for this special occasion. 

Stations of the Cross 
There will be Stations of the Cross every Sunday evening  
during Lent at 7.00pm in Tullyallen. 

Parish Draw 
Our next Parish Draw will be held  

this Tuesday 21st March. 

http://www.armaghparish.net/

